
AIRMAIL January 14, 1955

Sr. Ramon Cantos 
Castellano 59 
Madrid, Spain

Dear Ramon:

I am sending under separate cover Nell's book, "Mother and 
Child, " which I know you both will love. I am also enclosing some­
what of a story of Nell's photographic history and a memorandum 
and clipping regarding a safety project which has interested me in 
the last year. Both are sponsored by The Dorr Foundation, a 
catalytic trust in which I have been interested.

I took the liberty of suggesting that one of our engineers, 
William Hitzrot, contact you or your brother but suspect that 
you may all be down at that lovely island that we have dreamed 
about.

Our plans for the year are not well set as we have just merged 
with the Oliver United Filters Company and there are many things 
coming up.

With warmest New Year’s wishes to all of you,

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

JVND/est


